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Ruth Nettles

ONTIAD
From: Tina Lawson [TLawson@uswatercorp.com]
Sent: Monday, February 16, 2009 5:52 PM
To: Filings@psc.state flus
Subject: Holiday/Anclote Utility PSC-08-0593-PAA-WU

Attachments: Holiday-Anclote PSC0-8-0593-PAA-WU. pdf

A. Tina Renee Lawson, 4939 Cross Bayou Blvd New Port Richey FL 34652, 727-848-8292, tlawson@uswatercorp.com
B. PSC-08-0593-PAA-WU Holiday/Anclote Utility

C. David B. Schultz
D.1

E. Letter to Stan Rieger PSC & Ann Cole Commission Clerk for completion of Consent Order

Tina Lawson
Administrative Assistant
{727) 848-8292 ext 239
tlawson@uswatercorp.com
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Ann Cole, Commission Glerk
Office of Commission Clerk

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Bivd
Taliahassee, FL 32368

Mr. Stan Rieger

Fiorda PSC

2540 Shumard Oak Bivd
Tallahasses, FL 32399

February 13, 2009 RE: Holiday/Anciote Utility
Order # PSC-08-0593-PAA-WY

Dear M. Rieger,

A= par the above referenced order, Holiday Utility Company is pleased to report that all
activity required by its Consent Order with the FDEP has been completed.
Please find attached a copy of a letter from Mr. Gerald Foster of the FDEP documenting

that all provisions of the Order have been mat.

Should vou have any questions, please contact this office.

Sincerely,

Qw‘;g [SM v g

s/David B. Schultz
on behalf of Holiday Utility Company
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